
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – February 1, 2018 Business Meeting 

 
LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (February 2, 2018) – The Lower Providence Township 

Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the February 1
st
 business meeting: 

 

Patrick Duffy, Chairman of the Board of Supervisors, asked all in attendance to observe a 

moment of silence for Richard Brown, who served as a supervisor for 26 years and passed away 

January 27, 2018. 

 

Approvals  

 Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

 Minutes of the January 18, 2018 Board of Supervisors meetings 

 Escrow release No. 4, Audubon Square V in the amount of $334,383.50 

 Extension of review process for Shannondell Phase III 

 

Presentation 

 Presented a proclamation to Matthew Kahn of Boy Scout Troop 7155 recognizing his 

attainment of the rank of Eagle Scout 

 

Conditional Use Requests 

 Approved the conditional use application of HTC Associates LLC for an office and 

contractor shop at 28 Eagleville Road subject to compliance with zoning and land 

development requirements as well as a temporary parking agreement 

 Denied the conditional use application of Moon Day Spa LLC for 2830 West Ridge Pike 
 

Resolutions 

 Approved Resolution #18-11 confirming the appointment of Patricia Gramm as deputy 

tax collector for Lower Providence Township 
 


